
TOWN 
HALL  

 

TOPIC: Police Chief Recruitment 
The Gearhart City Council and Gearhart Police Department request your presence at a town 

hall to provide feedback on our search for a new Police Chief. 

What kind of characteristics would you like to see in our city’s next Police Chief? 

The City Council will be collecting your comments to assist in candidate selection. 

Tuesday, February 28th   3:00 p.m. – 4:30 p.m. 

City Hall, 698 Pacific Way, Gearhart, OR 97138 

In Person Attendance Only – No Online Access 

NOW HIRING! 


